## **Bookstore**

## **Responsible University Office:**

Campus Bookstore, General Manager

## **Contact Information for this office:**

903-886-5830

www.amcbookstore.com

The Campus Bookstore is managed by the College Bookstore Division of the Texas Book Company. It is located in the Sam Rayburn Memorial Student Center. Faculty can now use the bookstore's new online adoption tool to submit textbook requisitions for their courses. For more information or to sign up for a quick demonstration, please contact the bookstore at bookstore@tamuc.edu or call us at 903-886-5830.

Textbook submissions deadlines are:

- Spring Semester text requisitions are due by October 15th
- Summer Semester text requisitions are due by March 15<sup>th</sup>
- Fall Semester text requisitions are due by April 15<sup>th</sup>

Faculty can reach the bookstore general manager at 903-886-5830 or by email at <a href="mailto:bookstore@tamuc.edu">bookstore@tamuc.edu</a>. For textbook questions, contact the textbook manager at 903-468-3080 or by email at <a href="mailto:textbooks@cp.tamuc.com">textbooks@cp.tamuc.com</a>. See the FAQs section of the bookstore's website for answers to frequently asked questions about the Campus Bookstore.